Staff Senate Meeting – March 17, 2010

Library Auditorium 

Minutes  

I. Approval of Minutes of march 17, 2010
Motion to approve: Ginny Brown

Second: Matt Middleton

Motion Approved
II. President’s Report 

Nino deferred his report to accommodate our guest presenter, Dr. Pogue.  He commented on several important issues related to agenda items below.
III. Old Business

a. Meeting Schedule Spring 2010 – April 21, May 19

Please mark your calendars.
b. Towne Center Proposal - Curt Heuring

Any further feedback about Towne Center should be sent directly to Curt.

c. Middle States Periodic Review Report (PRR) Update

Nino reported that Staff Senate issues were included in the report draft.  Campus will have opportunity to provide input at open forum on April 12 at 11:30 am in SCP-101.  E-mail announcement will provide link to report draft.
d. Governance Review  Process

Staff is advised to respond to the survey from Steering.
IV. New Business / Announcements

a. Guest Administrator - Gregory Pogue, Vice President for Human Resources

VP Pogue discussed his interest in working with the Staff Senate on a number of important issues, including orientation and performance appraisal, as well as professional development, among others.
b. The Faculty Senate and Academic Affairs are co-sponsoring a spring semester Faculty & Administrators Community Event (FACE) on Wednesday, March 24, 12:30-1:30, Social Science Atrium

c. Discussion of Governor’s Budget Address
Nino summarized the severe cuts proposed for higher education, including two million dollar mid-year cut to FY 10 and a 5.2 million dollar cut for FY 11.  Meetings with the president and other governance reps are planned.  
V. Reports

Staff Senate Councils

Elections and Constitution Council (ECC)


We received 19 nominees for the Staff Senate.


Ballots will be emailed next week to all staff.

Staff Development and Recognition Council (SDRC)


Currently working on newsletter – please submit reports to Bev if you have not yet done so.

Special Events and Community Building Council (SECBC)

No new updates – continued efforts are underway for the Here for Haiti initiative and the creation of the Staff Senate Legislative Action Survey

Communications and Public Relations Council (CPRC)


Updates are being made to website

Helen Shaw Staff Excellence Award (HSSEA)


Nominations for the Helen Shaw Award are due by May 17, 2010.


First call for nominations was sent out to campus community last week.

College Governance Committees

Committee on Academic Programs (CAP)


CAP has created an institution-wide First-Year Survey Response Form.
Issues currently being evaluated are: types of majors and articulation into degree programs, the limit on number of courses a student can take per year and the number of credits a student can transfer in to TCNJ from other institutions

Committee for Planning and Priorities (CPP)

CPP has been asked to provide President Gitenstein recommendations regarding the principles for guiding budget decisions making and the official policies for program closure. 
Committee for Student and Campus Community (CSCC)


Has not met – no new updates

Steering Committee

Two surveys have been created regarding governance review: one to committees/councils/governance bodies and one to campus community as a whole.

Ad Hoc Committees, Commissions, Task Forces

Associate Vice President / Dean of Students Search Committee

At the time of the meeting, 80 applications had been received and candidates were being identified to continue to next round.

Presidents Climate Commitment Committee (PCCC)


No report

Planning Councils

Advising and Student Support Planning Council (APC) 

The Staff Senate representative reported that she has not been included on invitations to meetings. The situation will be looked into.

Enrollment Management Planning Council (not meeting) 

External Affairs Planning Council (EAPC) 


One of two representatives present was unable to attend last meeting – no report

Facilities and Construction Planning Council (FCPC) 


Current focus is on proposal for public art project.
Finance and Budget Planning Council (FBPC) 


Representatives were unable to attend last meeting – no report.
Information Technology Planning Council (ITPC)

No representatives present – no report.
Program Councils

Athletics Advisory Program Council (AAPC)

Council is waiting for approval to release the findings of the Athletic Program Review.
Graduate Programs Council (GPC)  

No representative present – no report

Honors and Scholars Program Council (HSPC) 


No Staff Senators on council

Human Relations Advisory Council (not meeting)

International Education Program Council (IEPC) 


No report

Liberal Learning Program Council (LLPC) 


No Staff Senators on council

Teacher Education Program Council (TEPC) 


No new reports

Teaching and Learning Center Program Council (TLCPC)

Survey created concerning “needs assessment” to be distributed to faculty/staff.  Please respond and encourage your colleagues to respond as well. Be sure to emphasize importance of staff involvement.

Motion to adjourn: Jim Boatwright

Second: Sarah Cunningham
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